
From: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>
To: Patel, SwatiSwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov

Schimsa, RebeccaRebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov
CC: Mottel, HaleyHaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov

Date: 8/10/2015 1:25:08 PM
Subject: Fwd: Microburst

Below is a question from Rep. Tallon. 
KV

Begin forwarded message:

From: "Edward Tallon" <eddietallon@gmail.com>
To: "Veldran, Katherine" <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov> 
Subject: Microburst

[cid:B8FD9164-24F5-423B-981C-855487AB947C@attlocal.net][cid:0236C5E9-0709-4C90- 
B5CE-4F3B4AA0ABCF@attlocal.net]

Katherine,
Last week we had a microburst in the Converse/Broome High School area of Spartanburg 
County and it had left a good amount of devastation; according to one resident it could total 
around $500,000. My question is, is there anything available to help the residents of this area by 
declaring it a disaster?
Thanks for your help and I look forward to hearing from you. 
Eddie

Eddie Tallon
SC House District 33 
140 Bagwell Farm Rd 
Spartanburg, SC 29302 
864-529-2860
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